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Firstly I’d like to thank you all for the support you have shown in supporting the club over the last few months during this unprecedented time. 
As far as squash/ racketball goes we started the season well with the opening round of the UK Racketball Series. We had a good entry from the club across the catagories and achieved various amounts of success. The season then pretty much came to an end... The first shut down came and many of you turned your hands to tennis.... this was well received and I think was thoroughly enjoyed by all... 
Eventually we opened back up and the uptake was fantastic, although the membership was slightly down you once again showed your support both in court bookings and after in the bar.. 
I’d personally like thank you for your patience and understanding when attending the club and sticking to the rules that were constantly changing... then the second lockdown came and here we are... hopefully we can all get back on court soon and resume some kind of normality. 
Mark Blake. 

